
 

15th March 2024 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

Attendance 

Target 

attendance % 

Current 

attendance 

National 

attendance 

95.5% 94.4% 94.3% 

 

Ofsted 

The wait is over and we can finally share our 

Ofsted report with you! We are so proud of 

the school and it is wonderful to see the 

achievements of the school recognised.  Our 

journey has been substantive over the past 3 

years and the next steps identified are the 

fine-tuning of that extensive work.  We are 

thrilled that the outcome reflects how we 

have evaluated the school too. A huge thank 

you to my St. Martin’s team for always putting 

in more than 100% and working hard to 

ensure all children get the best.    

 

Easter Tombola 

The Easter tombola will take place on Friday 

22nd March, when children can bring £1 in to 

take part. For more info, please see the post 

on Class Dojo.  Thank you Team FOSMs for 

organising this lovely event.  

 

 

Stations of the Cross Service 

Just a reminder that it is our annual Stations 

of the Cross service for Easter next week.  This 

will be held on Thursday 21st March at 2.00pm 

at St. Martin’s-on-the Hill Church. You are all 

welcome to attend. The children will be sitting 

in their classes with their teachers for the 

service and can be collected from their 

teacher at the end of the service.  All children  

will need to be collected from church on  

this afternoon EVEN if you are not 

attending the service yourself - unless they  

are at after school club (if you no longer  

need your space, please contact Mrs  

Newton who will credit you) - thank you. 

 

No After School Club 

Just a little reminder that there is no after 

school club on Tuesday 19th next week due 

to staff training, or on Friday 22nd with it 

being the last day of term.  Please collect your 

child at 3.20pm on these days.    

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

With warm wishes and blessings,  

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


